
Parent AUP 
 

Parents/Guardians, 
   

Acceptable Use Policies (AUP) are very important for the classroom 
because it sets rules and consequences for our classroom, as well as those 
for the use of the technology. I recommend you consider using AUPs at 
home as well so that your child becomes familiar with the rule and 
consequences. Doing this will help to put your child in good technology 
and internet habits. 

You may use the same rules and consequences I have put on my 
classroom AUP or you and your child can create your own at home AUP. 
Here is a small suggestion on how you could lay it out so that both you and 
your child can sit down and do this if you choose to: 
 

Rules at Home:  Rules When Using 
Technology at Home: 

Rules When Using the 
Internet at Home: 
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 If you have any questions or concerns you may contact me by email at 
emilee.boozer@smail.astate.edu​. 
 
Thank you, 
Ms. Emilee 
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